July 24, 1984

Mr. Randall Beaver Scout Executive Blue Ridge Mountains Council, No. 599

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Dear Pandall:

Almost a year ago you wrote to Mr. Ronald Brundage in San Diego and asked for information concerning Max Kelly. Since that time, I have talked to you on the phone and also written to you several times asking for more information.

The information which you originally gave us sounds serious enough that registration should be refused. Without more information, however, we just cannot refuse the registration.

If you have more information by this time we would dertainly like to have it so we could at least set up a file, which would place Mr. Kelly on a precautionary basis. This would mean that we would notify any Scout Executive in the council where Mr. Kelly might try to register. This would help us in refusing registration or at least making individuals aware of potential problems.

If we can be of any help please do not hesitate to call us on our WATS line. A Confidential Record Sheet is enclosed for your use.

Sincerely,

Paul I. Ernst, Director Registration, Subscription & Statistical Service

kdn

cc: Southeast Region

Enclosure

READY TO FILE

CONF000940